
Hello, my name is Stephanie Mitchell, I am a Third Year BSc Diagnostic Radiography Student at 

Teesside University. As part of my course, I am undertaking a research project 'Radiographers' 

Experiences of Paediatrics in the Trauma Setting'. I am looking for qualified radiographers to take 

part in a survey. The purpose of this study is to explore the experience of registered Radiographers 

working with paediatric patients within a trauma setting. This questionnaire has been given ethical 

approval via the Teesside University Ethical Approval Board, and it is completely optional, you do not 

have to participate in this study if you do not wish to do so. This research project is not associated 

with the Society of Radiographers or the College of Radiographers. Your time and participation is 

greatly appreciated. Many thanks! 

The link to the survey:  

https://teesside.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/radiographers-experiences-of-paediatrics-in-the-trauma-se-2 
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